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Council & Committee Meetings 
Meeting Schedule for October, 2021  

Wednesday, October 20 
COMMITTEE OF ADJUSTMENT 

MEETING, 7:00 p.m. - CANCELLED 
Monday, October 25 

COUNCIL MEETING, 10:00 a.m. 
PUBLIC MEETING – ZBA 2021-03 – 

BRIDGEBROOK, 7:00 p.m. 
Proclamations for the Month 

October 24, 2021: World Polio Day

Employment Opportunities 
Details of all current positions are available at 

www.uxbridge.ca/careers 
Spare Crossing Guards 

No closing date 
We are an equal opportunity employer in accordance with the 
Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005 and the 
Ontario Human Rights Code (OHRC). The Township of 
Uxbridge will provide accommodations throughout the 
recruitment and selection and/or assessment process to 
applicants with disabilities and/or needs related to the OHRC. 
Personal information provided is collected under the authority 
of The Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act.

Closures 
• Chalk Lake Spring on Lake Ridge Road in 
Port Perry will be closed for maintenance from 
October 4-8, and again from October 26-
November 12.  
• Mechanic Street and sidewalks are closed for 
the month of October due to water and 
sanitary sewer work and repaving. Residents 
will have access to their property. 
• The trails near the pond on the West side of 
the Countryside Preserve will be temporarily 
closed to allow maintenance work on the dam. 
All other trails remain open. 
• Closure of the Toronto Street sidewalk 
adjacent to the Uxbridge Public Library will be 
in effect from August 23 through to early 
November for clock tower restoration work. 
• Victoria Street will be closed for the Farmers’ 
Market each Sunday (7:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.) 
from Brock St. W. to King St. W.

Horseshoes Continues! 
For those wishing to take part, Horseshoe 
games are still going strong at the Museum on 
Concession 6. Join in the fun Tuesdays at 5pm! 
Contact Bob at 905-852-9176 for details.

Bids & Tenders 
All current bid opportunities are posted to 

Uxbridge.ca/bids_and_tenders 
U21-30 Grass Cutting 

Closes November 4 at 2:00 p.m. 
All bids must be received by the Township by the deadline 
stated, either electronically via the Township’s website or in-
person (by appointment only) at the Township Office located 
at 51 Toronto St. South. Public tender openings are not 
happening currently however bid results will be posted at 
uxbridge.ca/bids_and_tenders in a timely manner..


